
Post & Rope Information 

 

Post and Rope Pathways:   The Town has installed Post and Rope Pathways at all public beach accesses. 

The Division of Coastal Management has approved these pathways as an alternative to traditional 

wooden crossovers that are not permissible currently. We have also placed a beach mat at the handicap 

accesses. Also, CAMA has given special consideration to our situation and will allow small post and rope 

to be used to help navigate the steeper sections of the new dune, based on the following guidelines: 

posts cannot be greater than 4X4, no deeper than 5 feet, spaced no closer than 7 feet, only rope railings 

can be used and it must be at least 3 feet above the ground to avoid sea turtle interactions 

 

 

Current Post and Rope Example 


